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Dear fellow Town Board members,

As Chair of the Internal Audit Committee, | have received the letter of Resignation from Robin
Stolinski, one of the resident volunteers on the committee. Robin’s resignation was immediate and was

accepted by the Internal Audit Committee with regret.

Robin was an active member of the Internal Audit Committee since its inception and worked very

hard in performing much of the research and assembling the data that was collected.

Her departure from the IAC will surely be a loss for the Town of West Seneca.

Respectfully Submitted,

Withan J Baver

William J. Bauer

Chairman
Internal Audit Committee

Town of West Seneca

cc: Amy Kobler

Molly Martin



